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Dear Parents 

I would like to start this newsletter by thanking you all for your support and understanding throughout the week, particularly during the 

unforeseen water outage and the closure of the school during the school day.  Your prompt response, understanding and messages of 

support were very much appreciated.   

All the staff at Budbrooke would also like to thank those who attended parents’ evening it was lovely to see so many people celebrating 

their child’s learning journey and recognising their achievements.  Pupils were very excited to receive the ‘proud post its’ that had been 

left for them within their books and they enjoyed sharing these with class teachers and other members of their class.   

There is a buzz of excitement around school as next week brings with it lots of immersive learning activities, sporting events and the 

start of clubs run by members of staff.  

Have a wonderful weekend and thank you once again for all your support.   

 

Mrs L Hopkins    

Deputy Headteacher 

CLASS MESSAGES: Any class messages or updates will now feature here on the newsletter each week. This is to support any important 

communications from the teachers being missed in additional emails. 

KEEP UP TO DATE  Scan the QR Code to follow us on FACEBOOK to see our This Week in Pictures video and regular updates!  

Student Leadership– A Message From School Council 

We were really proud to present the fantastic donations to volunteers 

from Warwick and Leamington Foodbank who visited our school just 

before half term. All the essential items donated will support families in 

need in our area.  

We would like to say a big thank you to everyone who kindly donated 

items to such a fantastic charity.   

We were also extremely proud to talk to parents and to tell them all 

about our exciting plans at the School Open Day in October. We helped to 

promote the School and explained how we celebrate the School’s 5 

Values in Assembly each week.   

MATHEMATICIAN OF THE WEEK 

Pine– Mila Elm— Jensen 

Beech— Jack B Holly— Riley 

Chestnut - Henry  Redwood– Ella C 

Cherry— Robbie 

Beech As part of our Remarkable Recipes topic, Year 2  will be carrying out a number of food preparation and tasting activities. 

We request that each child bring a small container with a lid and an apron to school from Monday 13th November. 

Please label both items with your child's name. Thank you.  

Holly Next Friday Holly class will be taking part in a cooking activity to support their learning for our current DT topic ‘Cook Well, 

Eat Well!’. We will be making taco fillings.  Please send your child in with a named Tupperware box and check with your 

child the ingredients they will need to bring in to contribute to the tacos their group will be making. 

Chestnut Next Tuesday we will be investigating how toothpaste protects our teeth as part of our science topic. Please could chil-

dren bring any toothpaste packaging you may have at home so we can find out the ingredients.  

GOLDEN BOOK 

Pine– Adam Elm—  Henry 

Beech— Kinnis Holly-  Elliot  

Chestnut—  Ollie  Redwood—  Ellis 

Cherry— Teddy 
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

16th November- Open Day for Prospective Parents 

22nd November– Year 4 Class Assembly 

22nd November– Hockey Festival 

28th November– Football League 

29th November– Reception Class NHS Vision Screening  

 

1st December– Non School Uniform Day for Chocolate 

            Tombola donations 

12th December– Reception Class Nativity 

14th December– Year 5 and 6 Church Carol Service 

15th December– PTA Pantomime– Cinderella 

19th December– Year 3 History Workshop 

21st December– Christmas Lunch  

22nd December– Break Up for Christmas  

 

A gentle reminder… 

Scooters and cycles are not to be ridden 

on school grounds.  

Please dismount before entering School grounds 

and push or carry until you are  off the premises.  

Thank you. 

Pupil Voice– What helps you learn at Budbrooke? 

 Working walls help me to learn, they have information that I need 

on them.  

 The interactive whiteboards make learning fun  

 Using the counters helps me to learn in Maths  

 Teachers make the learning interactive and fun  

 Using the dictionary helps me to learn the meaning and spelling of 

words  

 Working with a partner and talking to them about the learning helps 

me 

 The quiet, calm classroom helps me to learn  

 The calm music helps me to concentrate and learn  

Is my child too ill for school? 

There are government guidelines for schools and 

nurseries about managing specific infectious   

diseases at GOV.UK. These say when children 

should be kept off school and when they shouldn't. 

If you do keep your child at home, it's important to 

phone the school or nursery on the first day. Let 

them know that your child won't be in and give them the reason. 

If your child is well enough to go to school but has an infection that 

could be passed on, such as a cold sore or head lice, let their teacher 

know. 

Follow this advice for illnesses: 

Coughs and colds It's fine to send your child to school with a mi-

nor cough or common cold. But if they have a fever, keep them off 

school until the fever goes. Encourage your child to throw away any used 

tissues and to wash their hands regularly. 

High temperature If your child has a high temperature, keep them off 

school until it goes away. 

Chickenpox  If your child has chickenpox, keep them off school 

until all the spots have crusted over. This is usually about 5 days after 

the spots first appeared. 

Head lice and nits There's no need to keep your child off school if 

they have head lice. You can treat head lice and nits without seeing a 

GP. 

Sore throat  You can still send your child to school if they have 

a sore throat. But if they also have a high temperature, they should stay 

at home  until it goes away. A sore throat and a high temperature can be 

symptoms of tonsillitis. 

Vomiting and diarrhoea Children with diarrhoea or vomit-

ing should stay away from school until they have not been sick or had 

diarrhoea for atleast 2 days (48 hours). 

 

Further information on more illnesses is available online at https://

www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/ 

Class spotlight– Cherry 

Cherry have had a very busy start to Year 6. At the end of the first 

half term, we thoroughly enjoyed our residential trip to Manor, 

where we took part in lots of exciting activities. We went on a hill 

walk, tried axe throwing and archery as well as braving the zip wire 

and abseiling challenge. The following week, we enjoyed sharing 

our experiences with the school and our families in our Manor As-

sembly. 

We have continued to learn about the transatlantic slave trade and 

have found out about how more recent history has tried to address 

racial      discrimination and intolerance through studying the im-

pact of the Race    Relations Act. We also enjoyed exploring our 

artistic skills, through creating landscapes using our knowledge of 

tints, tones and shades. This week, we have started our new maths 

topic of fractions and have been exploring ideas to create our own 

narrative set in an imaginary land. 

Kids Club Payments- A gentle reminder 

Please use your Childs name and/or surname only as reference 

when making Kids Club Payments.  

Please do not use dates in this reference, as payments will auto-

matically be deducted from the oldest debt on the account.  

Please allow up to 1 week for payments to reflect on your account.  

Thank you  

Example: John Smith 
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A message from Kids Club 

Hello everyone! - In Kids Club, we have recently been 

making a variety of Halloween arts and crafts to 

complete our Halloween themed board.  

This week, we have started to make ‘leaf fairies’ whilst 

we start to plan our Christmas activities! One of our 

plans is to make a giant igloo using empty milk bottles 

as ‘ice blocks’. If anyone has any empty milk bottles 

which they would like to donate to kids club over the next few weeks we 

would be very grateful if you could deliver them to Kids Club staff please, thank you! (plastic 

bottles, washed and with lids).  

If you haven't done so already, please set up a collection password on your Kids Club account.  

Kids Club mobile: 07564 568005 

  Budbrooke School PTA Updates   

Get ready for a whirlwind of excitement, as the Budbrooke School PTA brings you thrilling updates that will light up your school year! 

  

1. A Disco to Remember! 

Wow! What an unforgettable night of glitter, grooves, and giggles at the School Disco!    To our amazing parents and teachers, we 

extend our heartfelt gratitude for making it a night to remember. With your unwavering support and enthusiasm, we raised a staggering 

£1,000!   These funds will soon transform into tangible improvements, as we plan to replace the pergola roof and give a dazzling 

upgrade to the outdoor stage on the Year 1 and 2 playground. You're making dreams come true for our school, and we couldn't be 

more thankful!   

2. Get Crafty at the Wreath Making Workshop! 

The holiday spirit is in the air, and we've got an enchanting event coming your way! ✨ Join us on November 25th at the Community 

Centre for the Wreath Making Workshop. Book your spot early, before November 12th, and enjoy a fabulous early bird price of just £42 

(£48 thereafter)!   

Wreath making is your ticket to unleashing your inner artist and getting your home holiday-ready. Dive into the festive fun by checking 

out the poster in this newsletter for more details and secure your spot. Let's make this holiday season magical together!   

3. Christmas Art Gifts - More to Come! 

For those of you who have already ordered the charming Christmas Art Gifts featuring your children's artwork, we hope you're 

delighting in these wonderful keepsakes. Your support has been phenomenal in bringing this project to life!   

If you missed out or simply can't get enough, we've got fantastic news: the online shop will reopen from November 17th to the 24th. If 

you've misplaced your access code, worry not! Reach out to us at budbrookepta.b@welearn365.com with your child's name and their 

class, and we'll swiftly get you back on track. More treasures await!  ️ 

4. Fun Toast Fridays - A Weekly Delight! 

Every Friday, an irresistible aroma wafts from the Open Door Cafe just around the corner from the school. It's Fun Toast Friday, and 

you're invited! ☕  From 8:00 am to 10:30 am, join us for sizzling conversations over a steaming cup of tea or coffee and crispy, 

buttery toast. It's a delightful opportunity to connect with fellow parents and nurture our fantastic school community. See you there!   

Thank you for your unwavering support and get ready to be part of more upcoming events that promise endless fun and camaraderie. 

Your involvement is the heartbeat of the Budbrooke School community, and we cherish every one of you.   

 

Should you have any questions or need more information, don't hesitate to reach out. Together, we'll make this school year an 

unforgettable adventure for our children. Let the excitement continue!   

Warm regards, 

The Budbrooke School PTA   

mailto:budbrookepta.b@welearn365.com
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